
 
DAEiNA Meeting 2015 – Invitation and Call for Papers 
 
The Fourth Annual Meeting of Danish Academic Economists in North America (DAEiNA) will be held on June 27, 
2015 at the Department of Economics, University of Copenhagen. 
 
The meeting will consist of paper presentations, a brief organizational meeting and networking opportunities over 
lunch/dinner/coffee. 
 
To request a presentation slot please submit a paper or abstract to daeina@daeina.net before May 1, 2015. 
We encourage the presentation of preliminary work, particularly from PhD students. In allocating slots, particular 
preference will also be given to PhD students who are about to go on the academic job market. 
 
In addition to requests for presentation slots, we also ask all interested DAEiNA members to submit a non-binding 
expression of interest to daeina@daeina.net in order to facilitate coordination of rooms as well as catering. 
 
DAEiNA has received a grant from The Carlsberg Foundation which enables us to cover travel and hotel costs for 
a small number of people; however, participants are strongly encouraged to seek funds on their own. For 
students in particular, signing up to present at the meetings may be a good way of securing travel funding from 
the home institution. Participants should email daeina@daeina.net before May 1, 2015 to be considered for travel 
support. 

 
For more information regarding DAEiNA and our activities visit our website at http://www.daeina.net. 
 
 

Regards from the DAEiNA Board: 

Bo Honoré, Professor, Princeton University 
Nikolaj Harmon, Assistant Professor, University of Copenhagen 
Adam Jørring, PhD student, University of Chicago 
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